
Letter to Cabinet from Ernst & Young Auditors – Position noted etc. 
 
7 There was submitted a letter dated 13th June 2023 from Ernst & Young 
Auditors to Councillor Susan Aitken, Chair of the Glasgow City Region (GCR) 
Cabinet seeking an understanding regarding how the GCR Cabinet had gained 
assurance from management and seeking a response to a number of questions 
outlined in the letter. 
 
After consideration, the Cabinet  
 
(1) noted the letter; and  

 
(2) approved the proposed response, as detailed in the report. 
 
 


